
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —6th October 2023 

Our Learning 

English 

This week we have started to read our new 
text ‘Stone Age Boy’ by Satoshi Kitamura 

which the children are really enjoying. 
They have written some  very imaginative 
sentences describing the start of the  main 
character’s adventure, Language features 
include adjectives, precise verbs and repe-

tition for effect. Next week we will use 
drama to help use explore life in the Stone Age camp 

Maths 

This week, the children have applied num-
ber bonds within hundreds, tens and ones 

as well as using known number facts to cre-
ate fact families. The children have also 
added and subtracted 1s, 10s and 100s. 

Next week they will focus on spotting patterns in related calcula-
tions. 

History 

The children are really enjoying our new topic about the Stone 
Age and they have shown tremendous enthusiasm in our history 

lessons this week.  They have explored a variety of  pre-historic 
objects and they were able to look for important clues to help 

them identify the function of each item. We were very impressed 
with their observational skills! The children have also written 

some excellent questions that they would like to find the answers 
to. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 3 Rashford - swimming continues on  Thurs-
day. All children are making excellent progress! 

 Hello Yellow day—10th October. Children are 
allowed to wear non-school uniform such as 
yellow clothes and/or accessories.  The children 
will be asked to donate £1 towards the fund-
raiser. Activities for Hello Yellow will take place 
towards the end of the week for year 3. 

 Parents evening—Tuesday 17th and Wednes-
day 18th October. The booking closes on Mon-
day 9th October so please do book  slot with 
your child’s class teacher if you have not done 
so already. 

 Half term week— 23rd  - 27th October 2023 

 Tuesday 31st October— Halloween Fancy Dress 

Learning together week  

Thank you so much to all the parents that attended 
the learning together mornings this week. We hope 
you gained an insight as to the way your children 

learn in year 3 and that you also learned something 
new. If you were not able to attend this week, please 

keep an eye out for future learning  

together mornings. 

    Star of the week 

          3 Rashford:    Zain      3Moore:        David             3Wicks:  George 

Words of the Week   flint         pendant  

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Year 3 education visits to Field Studies Council 

These trips will be cancelled if payment is not made by Monday 
9th October 9am. 


